

Lt. Governor

New Jersey Office of the Attorney General

Division of Consumer Affairs Board of Pharmacy 124 Halsey Street, 6th Floor, Newark NJ 07102



CARI FAIS
Acting Director

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 45013 Newark, NJ 07101 (973) 504-6450

July 21, 2022

Anne Fellows **National association of Chain Drug Stores** 1776 Wilson Blvd., Suite 200 Arlington, VA 22209

Re: Request to extend remote processing pilot

Dear Ms. Fellows,

At its June 22, 2022 meeting, the New Jersey Board of Pharmacy (the "Board") has reviewed the documentation related to your request to extend the Remote Processing Pilot Program. Upon review of all available information, the Board determined to grant an extension of the Remote Processing Pilot Program for Pharmacies that have already been previously approved by the Board until 12/31/2022.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact the Board office at the above address and/or telephone number.

Very truly yours,

Anthony Rubinaccio, R.Ph.

Executive Director